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Comment - I have serious concerns that the proposed Medicaid expansion will bankrupt Virginia and 
lead to skyrocketing taxes. This will make Virginia undesirable to business in the long term and shrink 
the state's economy, cause job loss, and hamper Virginia's competitiveness among the surrounding 
states. WHy would ANY business choose to move to Virginia or even remain when this happens.
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